PARKS & RECREATION DEPARTMENT

TO: Ken Allen, Heitman Allen Group
Carolina Alilat, Heitman Allen Group
Stacy Connery, Principal Planner, Pacific Community Design

CcC: Evan Fransted, AICP, Senior Planner

FROM: lvan Anderholm, Director, Lake Oswego Parks & Recreation
Kyra Haggart, Project Manager, Lake Oswego Parks & Recreation

SUBIJECT: Development Review Modification for LU 21-0078 to relocate Fire/Maintenance Access
Route on Tax Lot 21E16D 01100 at 18011 Stafford Road

DATE: June 5, 2025

Lake Oswego Parks & Recreation has reviewed the proposed concept for relocating the existing
fire and maintenance access route at the north edge of Rassekh Park, 18011 Stafford Road. We
are supportive of the conceptual design, contingent upon approval from other affected City
departments and review processes. We intend to continue to coordinate with the project
design team to refine specific details such as fencing, planting, bollards, and pedestrian
pathways proposed to be located on park property. This agreement is not binding, and the City
reserves the right of final review and approval over improvements proposed on park property.

Thank you,

lvan Anderholm, Director

Lake Oswego Parks & Recreation
503-675-2548 | ianderholm@ci.oswego.or.us
17525 Stafford Rd, Lake Oswego, OR 97034

Respect. Excellence. Trust. Service.
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